
Statement for Dorset County Council's Cabinet Meeting 

I have been involved with Elizabeth Wiscombe’s request for a 
safe crossing in Lyme Regis since its inception and the requests 

from many constituents for a crossing, I will continue to 
support something I strongly believe we as councilors should all 

be supporting.

I will be speaking on the details of Lyme Regis Town Councils 
position on this item and on the reasoning of their actions of 
late that has brought us to this precarious position.

There are several important issues here and I will be covering 
them in the hope of saving us all the embarrassment of further 
action.

Cheryl Reynolds


